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McGill University
MONTREAL

GRADUATE FACULTY

February 19, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur :

I am venturing to leave the statement "In December, 1908, 
a change was made and the Faculty of the Graduate School was 
instituted, not without discussion", unaltered, and the reasons 
for this are seen on page two of the enclosed.

It is wholly extracted from the Minutes and free from any 
expression of opinion on my part.

.

At Toronto there is, I believe, still a Faculty of the
For several years I attended meetings of the

You will note on page
Graduate School.
Faculty of the Graduate School at McGill.
2 that Sir W. Peterson signed the minutes, December 20th. 1910, 
of the regular autumn term meeting of the Faculty of the Graduate 
School.

The question discussed by Sir W. Peterson, dated about 1911, 
to which you refer in your letter of February 18th. was whether 
the Faculty of the Graduate School should consist of a group of 
professors separate and apart from those who were professors 
teaching undergraduates in the Faculty of Arts and of Applied 
Science. This was, fortunately, negatived.

Yours very sincere^^

il Dr. A.S. Eve,
Dean, Graduate Faculty.Enc.
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